
CITY OF DORVAL 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

MUNICIPAL COUNCIL MEETING OF MARCH 21, 2022 
CHANGE OF LOCATION 

 
Public notice is hereby given, that unless there is a tightening of the health measures currently in 
force in connection with the COVID-19, the council meeting of March 21, 2022, will be held at 
8:00 p.m. at the Sarto-Desnoyers Community Centre, Salon D, 1335 chemin du Bord-du-Lac—
Lakeshore, Dorval. 
 
Notice is further given that as of the March council meeting, any person wishing to submit 
questions to Council, must fill out beforehand, the online form which will be available shortly on 
the City’s website on the ‘’Council Meetings’’ page. A maximum of three (3) questions remains 
allowed. The form must be received before 12:00 p.m. on the day of the meeting and may be 
submitted as of the Wednesday preceding the meeting, whether it is public or behind closed 
doors. 
 
GIVEN IN DORVAL, this March 2, 2022. 
 
 
 
Me Chantale Bilodeau 
City Clerk 
 
 




